
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
A public hearing will be held by the Harrisonburg City Council on 
Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 7:00 PM, or as soon as the agenda 
permits, in the Harrisonburg City Council Chambers located at 409 
South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia. The purpose of this public 
hearing will be to get citizen input concerning a proposed increase in 
the City’s Fiscal Year 2019 budget. The funds will be used to fund an 
interim PPEA agreement for the construction of a new high school. 
The budget changes will be as noted below:
Revenues:
	 General Fund	  	 $2,535,700
	 School Fund 		  799,506
	 School Capital Projects Fund		  3,335,206
		                                Total  Revenues		  $6,670,412
Expenditures:
	 General Fund	  	 $2,535,700
	 School Fund 		  799,506
	 School Capital Projects Fund		  3,335,206
		                                Total Expenditures		  $6,670,412

Any individual requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in 
connection with the public hearing shall notify the City Manager at 
least five (5) days prior to the date of the meeting.
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